From:

Sent: 12 January 2021 00:35
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2020/5788/L have been received by the council.

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

1 submitted my comments on the above application on 4 January (see below), but they have not yet
appeared on the website even though others, submitted after my own, are already there.

Regards

Christopher Bell

I objcct to the proposal to replace the current wooden garage door and adjoining side door, which faccs on to
Christchurch Hill, with a metal door.

Such a change would affect both the character and appearance of that side of the road, where the fences and external
boundaries to the properties are mostly wood, with some brick.

A large metal door would be detrimental to the look of Christchurch Hill. Any replacement should be constructed of
wood to maintain the character of the road.
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